
 

Milor/Zupanic High School will begin the school year using 

the Bridge Academy or Distance Learning Instructional 

Model.  

Bridge Academy 

 Students receive materials, devices and hotspots for 
connectivity and participation

 Students receive instruction online by their assigned 
teacher. Instruction includes daily, live online interaction 
and independent academic activities

 Student work is graded and counted towards quarter 
grade.

 Attendance (online) is mandatory. Absences are 
processed the same as being physically absent from 
school

 Students and parents receive technical support for sue 
of devices and hotspots

 Students in Special Education receive services, 
accommodations and modifications per their IEP
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Distance Learning Plan 

Welcome to the 2020-

2021 school year Mus-

tangs and Stars!  We are 

excited to begin this new 

school year and want to 

remind you that “Success 

Starts Here” at Milor/

Zupanic.  Make it a great 

day Mustangs!  

During Bridge Academy, all school 
offices will remain physically open   

Principal’s Email: 

kgriffin@rialto.k12.ca.us 

Milor/Zupanic High School: 

266 W. Randall Ave., Rialto, CA 

92376 

General School Information : 
(909) 820-8110 ext. 1103 or 1111

Kyla Griffin 

On Friday, July 17, 2020, California Governor Gavin 

Newsom took action related to the opening of schools 

for the upcoming school year. He announced that 

schools in Counties that are on the COVID-19 watch list 

will start the year with Distance Learning. In-person 

instruction may resume only when a county, currently on 

the watch list, is off the watch list, for 14 consecutive 

days.   

San Bernardino County is on the COVID-19 watch list.  

Therefore, the Rialto Unified School District will start the 

2020-2021 school year with Distance Learning. The new 

school year will begin on Monday, August 10, 2020. 

Device Information 

For continued updates on Distance Learning, specific to families, students, and staff, 

please visit the District website at www.rialto.k12.ca.us 

Device distribution for current students 

who did not receive a device, you can 

obtain a laptop and hotspot by 

scheduling an appointment.  New 

students to Milor and Zupanic will 

receive their devices during registration 

being held July 30th to August 7th, 2020. 


